
           

Teal class news 

Teal class have had a great start to 
the spring term. We have been 

exploring our new topic ‘all about 
me’. In art we enjoyed making a 
world and flags for our families’ 

heritage. We have been exploring 
the different countries that our 
family originate from.  We have 

made pizza faces in cooking and 
have used playdoh to create self-
portraits! We have started music 
therapy this term which we are 

really enjoying! We are working on 
sharing the instruments with each 

other. 
 

We look forward to learning lots of 
new skills in our activities this half 

term! 
 

Love 
Teal class 


